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Issued October 31, 2024 

 
CANCELATION NOTICE 

 
At this time, Sandoval County has 

determined it is in the best interest of the 
County to reject all bids and cancel this 

solicitation.  This bid will be reissued soon.  
Thank you for your participation in this 

process, we hope that you will be 
interested in submitting a bid for future 

projects.  


